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July 28, 2025 

To whom it may concern 
Company name:     UORIKI CO., LTD. 
Name of representative: Takahide Kurokawa, 

Representative Director and President 
(Securities code: 7596; TSE Prime Market) 

Inquiries:        Takashi Ogonuki, 
                                                       Executive Officer, 

Chief of Administration Headquarters 
(Telephone: +81-42-525-5600) 

 
 

Notice Concerning the Schedule for Announcement of Financial Results for the First Quarter of the 
Fiscal Year Ending March 31st, 2026 

 
 
UORIKI CO., LTD. (the “Company”) hereby announces as follows that the Company would postpone the announcement of 

its financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31st, 2026, which was the deadline for the announcement 
is August 14, 2025, and it is expected to be more than 45 days after the end of the quarter.  

The Company deeply apologizes to its shareholders and investors, as well as to its business partners and other related parties 
for any inconvenience and concern caused.  
 
1. Reasons for Postponing  

As stated in the “Notice of Filing of application for approval of deadline extension for filing of Annual Securities Report” 
dated June 27, 2025, it has come to light that there are deficiencies in the financial close procedures for the fiscal year ending 
March 2025, and items that need correction have been detected in our disclosure documents. 

Also, as stated in the “Notice of Approval of application for deadline extension for filing of the 41st Annual Securities Report” 
report dated June 30, 2025, the Company plans to submit the 41st securities report (for the fiscal year ending March 2025) by 
August 29, 2025, after completing the financial closing procedures, including revisions to the consolidated financial statements 
and the auditing procedures by the independent auditor. Additionally, due to the extension of the submission deadline for that 
securities report, there will be delays in the processes related to the first quarter financial results for the fiscal year ending March 
2026. Furthermore, since the independent auditors are required to conduct quarterly financial reviews, after reviewing the 
closing procedures and considering the schedule, it is expected that the disclosure of the financial results report for the first 
quarter of the fiscal year ending in March 2026 will exceed 45 days after the end of the quarter. As a result, the Company has 
decided to postpone the disclosure date of the financial results for the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 2026. 
 
2. Future Outlook  

The Company will do its best to submit the annual securities report by August 29, 2025. The date of the financial results for 
the first quarter of the fiscal year ending March 31st, 2026, has not been confirmed yet. The Company will announce the date 
once it has been fixed.  


